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RE: Support for SB 916 

 

To the Senate Committee On Labor and Business, 

 

In order to get a fair contract, many of us health care providers have had to put 

ourselves in a very scary financial situation. I realize I am doing the right thing, and 

I’m on the right side of this movement, but that doesn’t pay the bills.  

 

The unemployment benefits would truly help many healthcare providers make ends 

meet until we could get back to work!  

 

I would really appreciate this bill passing, and thank you for your consideration.  

 

God bless!  

Sincerely, 

Sabrina RN 


